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Hacker, Marsha

From: Hoffman, Jeanne

Sent: Saturday, September 01, 2012 8:03 AM

To: Stauffer, Paul; Johnson, Johanna; Swenson, Sally; Hannan, LeAnne; Conway, Max; Fries,
Greg; Bachmann, Christy; Dailey, Mike; Phillips, Rob

Cc: Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: RE: Bid Opening Tab - Friday, 8/31

I 108% agree.

Jeanne

From: Stauffer, Paul

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 3:05 PM

To: Johnson, Johanna; Swenson, Sally; Hannan, LeAnne; Conway, Max; Hoffman, Jeanne; Fries,
Greg; Bachmann, Christy; Dailey, Mike; Phillips, Rob

Cc: Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: RE: Bid Opening Tab - Friday, 8/31

Based on the Bid amount, I would recommend that we rebid the MMB Electrical Panel Upgrade
project. I called some contractors to determine if there was any interest if we rebid.
Most said that the bid period fell during a very busy time and they did not have time to
respond by the due date,

Paul

From: Johnson, Johanna

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 1:58 PM

To: Swenson, Sally; Hannan, LeAnne; Stauffer, Paul; Conway, Max; Hoffman, Jeanne; Fries,
Greg; Bachmann, Christy; Dailey, Mike; Phillips, Rob

Cc: Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: Bid Opening Tab - Friday, 8/31

Please see attached bid opening results from Friday, 8/13.

Marsha: Contract 6883, Starkweather, had the bid opening date changed by addendum to 9/14.
Happy holliday weekend to everyone.

Johanna




